
You are invited to an... 

I CAN Network Parent Briefing                  
Thursday 1 March, 2018,  5.45pm-6.45pm at  

Kyabram Community & Learning Centre (KCLC) 

Campaspe Youth Partnerships and the I CAN Network in collaboration with Kyabram P-12 College and              
St Augustine’s College are continuing  the I CAN program this year with in Kyabram. Student talks will be held 
at Kyabram  P-12 College and St Augustine’s College on 1 March and the Mentoring Program and Imagination 

Club will commence on Monday April 23.  

Hear from Chris Varney, Founder and Chief Enabling Officer of  I CAN 
Network, as he discusses his personal I CAN journey. I CAN is driving a 
rethink of Autism from I CAN’T to I CAN. Chris will explain how he 
based the network on the mentors who supported him to get the best 
out of his Asperger’s.  Chris will expand on some of the programs 
offered by I CAN, including school  mentoring, the Imagination Club, 
empowering camps and other AWEsome events. 

Registration forms for the programs will be available on this night.                                                         
An Information Night for parents of participants will be held before the program commences in April.  
Registrations for the mentoring program need to be in at your child’s school before 15 March  2018 

Contacts:  Cheryl Sweeney 0400 896 295  - email youthpartnerships@kclc.com.au                                            
Kate Andrews  0421 937 952—email kate.andrews@icannetwork.com.au 

 

                                                                                                                 For more information visit  icannetwork.com.au  

 

 

  Chris Varney : CEO I CAN Network     

																																																																																																			
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

You	are	invited	to	an… 
	

I CAN Network  
Family Information Session 

	

Monday	1st	April		
	

7.00-8.00pm	at	St	Anne’s	College,	Kialla		
	

The	I	CAN	Network,	in	collaboration	with	St	Anne’s	College,	is	proud	to		
offer	an	I	CAN	Secondary	Mentoring	Program	in	2019.		

Our	program	empowers	young	people	on	the	Autism	Spectrum	with		
an	‘I	CAN’	attitude.	Mentoring	will	commence	early	Term	2.	

	
	

	
 

	
	

	
	
	
	

Forms	to	express	interest	for	this	program	will	be	available	on	the	night		
and	can	be	returned	then	or	to	your	school	office	by	4th	April	2019.	

	
For	more	information	contact	Kate	Andrews	
kate.andrews@icannetwork.com.au	

	
	
For	more	information	on	I	CAN	Network	visit	icannetwork.com.au	


